
Dear Yury Stanislavovich,

The 3 City Clinical Hospital named a�er E.V. Klumov expresses its sincere gra�tude to Lakrua LLC
rd

for the financial support provided, for the supply of medical equipment, namely: Microlife blood

pressure monitor 6 pieces, syringe pumps DSh-09 10 pieces, electrocardiograph SMART.

We want to emphasize the high level of professionalism and thank you for the promptness in

resolving issues.

We wish you success in your professional ac�vity, great health and good luck!

Thank you for your coopera�on.

With best regards,

Chief Medical Officer

N I Saevich. .


